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· LAURAYNE AND HELEN CONCENTRATE HARD ON STRAIGHT LEG
	This superb photo taken by Helena Jones was at the Saltburn Sandblaster 10K. They even look as if they were enjoying themselves.
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	Look at the contacting leg and the position of the straight leg after initial contact! Everyone at Redcar knows that nobody really takes any notice of the club coach. However, these few snippets of technique appear to have survived well even though the two of them were just playing around. Laurayne had only just returned from abroad so we can well understand why she is still in the holiday mood. She is probably hoping that there will be even more ‘drinkies’ to celebrate completing the 10k.  


There will be a liquid prize for the best suggestion for what they were laughing about – entries by e-mail to me please – they will be printed in the next edition
· CHRIS WEARS TURNS DOWN A FABULOUS OFFER IN TUNISIA
It is with considerable relief that I can report that although Chris was offered 1000 camels for Karen in Tunisia he did not accept. Although it was a superb offer I am pleased it fell through during the negotiating stage. Probably he wanted more camels. After all they only cost around a grand each. Perhaps the prospective ‘purchaser’ would have been happy for Karen to continue race walking. However, I have a strong suspicion that he had other ideas. I did hear rumblings about him being happy to accept EIGHT the other day but it couldn’t have been right. After all we all want Karen to be a member of our team rather than one of a different sort in Tunisia.
· GOOD RESULTS FOR REDCAR RWC IN THE NATIONAL 10K AT LEICESTER
Angela-Maria finished 9th in 60-20 and Emma was 14th in 67-15. Between them they lifted third place NATIONAL team medals. No need to send a third counter!

Paul Evennett finished fourth in the men’s race in a speedy 47-35 and Mark Byrne was 19th.

No red cards for any of our walkers – Quite a relief following recent events!

· MORE GOOD RESULTS IN THE INTER-AREA AT DONCASTER
First off for Redcar was Karen Wears who walked a superb PB of 27-59 for 5k on the track in the senior women’s race. She was second only to Estle Viljoen who was representing the south. This was Karen’s first track race so there is much more to come. The PB was the result of relief at not still being in Tunisia and the fact that I threatened her with a long walk home if she ‘bottled it’. 

Next up was Zack Wears in the U13. They all said they could tell he was Ben’s brother – similar walking style. Zack was 3rd and won the Northern Championship that was in conjunction.

Paul Evennett and Mark Byrne both scored good points for the north in the 10k. Paul shot away and passed 5k in 23-05 before deciding that lapping walkers again and again just for the sake of it would bring little reward. He strolled around the second half and arrived at the tape in 48-47 for a new club record.
· REDCAR WILL HOST A TECHNIQUE SEMINAR IN THE NEW YEAR
It will be 100% practical!

No graphs – no classrooms – no documents or diagrams

It will establish whether:
· You excite the attention of judges

· Why this is

· What you have to do to eliminate the fault

· How you should do this

It will improve the efficiency and speed of walkers who attend by identifying flaws in technique and providing secure pathways to eliminating them.

It will NOT allow anyone to ‘belt along’ on the clock and offend race walking rules.
The seminar will be Saturday pm and Sunday am (There is plenty of reasonable B&B accommodation around £15) – It will be concluded at lunchtime so that walkers have the option of taking part in Redcar’s LONG session, which will be sandwalking!
The two sessions will be 2-3 hours each and walkers will get individual and group attention from qualified England Athletics coaches. The seminar will be limited to 12 walkers so that the coaches can give them plenty of attention.
Cost £30 with all proceeds to Redcar RWC – Redcar members FREE
Let us know if you are interested because places will disappear quickly and there will not be another opportunity until the following year.

There will be an advert in Race Walking Record nearer to the event.

· REDCAR RWC MEMBERS’ MEETING
MONDAY 5 OCTOBER at REDCAR CRICKET CLUB – 7-30pm

AGENDA

1. APOLOGIES

2. NEW MEMBER – MARY CONWAY – LINTHORPE

3. NEW CLUB RECORD – 10K TRACK – PAUL EVENNETT in 48-47 at DONCASTER – last weekend

4. REPORT FROM GRAHAM READMAN – SALTBURN

5. DISCUSSION OF SALTBURN AND SUGGESTIONS FOR 2010

6. PROPOSED OPEN SEMINAR ON RACE WALKING TECHNIQUE

7. FINANCIAL POSITION – DAVE JONES

· FINAL ITEMS

Ken Munro produced a superbly organised inter-area match on Saturday at Doncaster. Those of us who went thoroughly enjoyed it. 

Please note that we now have a new consignment of club vests – Please let me know if you want to buy one

The FIRST WINTER LEAGUE is at CLECKHEATON on SUNDAY 11 OCT – Please can we have a good turn out.

Yours sincerely, 

JohnP (Hon. Sec)

